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From: Jesse L. Robbins <jesselancerobbins@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 4:12 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater Allocation Rulemaking Comments

Good Afternoon, 
 
My name is Jesse Robbins and I'm a resident of Springfield, in Lane County. I'm an avid angler, boater, and outdoorsman 
and I'm writing to express my support for the adoption of updated groundwater allocation rules that would ensure the 
long-term health of our state's rivers, streams, lakes, wetlands, and aquifers. 
 
As our state's rivers, streams, lakes, wetlands, and aquifers are all connected, I believe it's imperative to place utmost 
concern over the preservation of these natural resources. Thoughtful allocation of groundwater is essential to this 
preservation.  
 
I applaud the Department for its work on this matter and ask that the appropriate updates to Oregon's groundwater 
management system are made to ensure sustainability in perpetuity. 
 
Thank you, 
Jesse L. Robbins 
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